
 
 

 

6 May 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Boys Dance Group Term 2 
 
Your child has volunteered for the Boys Dance Group this year. The group will practise every Monday 
morning at 8.15am sharp. The first dance lesson for Term 2 will begin on Monday 6 May 2019 (Week 
2). The boys are to wait for Mr McKrell or Mrs McDonald under the COLA near the school canteen. It 
is important that all boys are prompt as this is a part of the commitment. The dance group is always a 
lot of fun but commitment and teamwork are needed.  
 
We will be performing at this year’s Sutherland Dancing Stars on 25 June 2019 and Sutherland Shire 
Music Festival on 12 August 2019. Due to these events, there will also be an additional cost this term 
for costumes. This will be advised as soon as possible.  
 
The cost of the Dance group sessions are $5.00 per week which is $40.00 for this term. Please forward 
payment to the front office by Friday 17 May 2019. 
 
Thankyou. 
 
 
Aaron McKrell & Amy McDonald               Annette Wein  
Coordinators               Principal 
 
 
 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 

Boys Dance Group 
 
 
 
I give permission for___________________________ of class________ to join the boys dance group.  
 
Enclosed is $40.00 for Term 2 fees. 
 
 
 
Parent/Carer signature_____________________________________ Date__________________ 
 


